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Tuesday 21th June 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Year 6 Cathedral Leaver’s Service 

This year your child has been invited to the Diocese Year 6 Leavers Service at 
Chester Cathedral which will be held on Wednesday 13thJuly. This celebration will be 
a wonderful opportunity for children to gather together with hundreds of others in 
the Church school family to give thanks to God for their time in a church primary 
school and to look forward to moving into high school. 

On the day your child will need to wear their school uniform. The service is due to 
start at 10.30am and we will return to school for 12:30pm. 

Before and during the service The Diocese will share photographs of the Year 6 
celebrating their time at primary school. Please can you indicate on the School Spider 
Parent Survey whether you give consent for your child to be photographed. 

If you have any questions about this visit please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Kenyon, Mr Green, Miss Clark and the UKS2 Team 


